

TFC Steering Committee Notes

April 18th

Attendees: Glen, Ben C, Joanna, Matteo, Anton

Minute:

- Infrastructure updates from Ben
 - General performance - still figuring out the issues, unable to reproduce it. Seeing issues with the Eclair plugin, which is now under investigation. Symptoms - UI becomes unresponsive, and jobs are still processing.
 - UBL Licensing - Ben to check on the status of this. Would like to have this wrapped up in April
 - Awaiting release cycles to complete and performance to be resolved so that we can migrate MbedTLS, LTS Builds, and TF-M Misra from stage to production
- Anton - Release?
 - “So far, so good, no problems”
- Joanna
 - Uploading new models goes into the CI, Is it shared with anyone else? Ben - They are only viewable by the infrastructure. The FVPs docker image is behind authenticated services.
- Connect
 - Meeting set for 1:30 Meeting Room #4
 - Glen to create Slack Channel for Thursday@Connect
 - The celebration and Cake have been moved to Wednesday.
- MBedTLS
 - No new issues; performance is still consistent.
 - We are not changing anything and await migrating this into Production after releases.
- Priorities
 - Paul
 - LTS support: TFC-395 TF-A LTS branch regression testing planning
 - TF-M Misra w/ TF-A Misra (low-hanging fruit)
 - Arthur
 - MbedTLS
 - Boards (ST boards, Chromebook Tomato, N1SDP)
 - TFC-247 Mirror TF-M, TF-A, TS projects into GitHub